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Mayor Stephanie Miller 

smiller@hyrumcity.com 

245-6033 

Councilmember Steve Adams 

sadams@hyrumcity.com 

881-7573 

Councilmember Jared Clawson 

jclawson@hyrumcity.com 

764-3531 

Councilmember Paul James 

pjames@hyrumcity.com 

245-4695 

Councilmember Vicky McCombs 

vmccombs@hyrumcity.com 

770-8587 

Councilmember Craig Rasmussen 

crasmussen@hyrumcity.com 

245-7772 

November 4 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

November 11 

Veterans Day 

City Offices Closed 

 

November 11 

Planning Commission 

6:30 p.m. 

 

November 18 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

November 25 & 26 

Thanksgiving Holiday 

City Offices Closed 

 

*Information included in this newsletter 

is printed in advance therefore is 

subject to change without notice*  

 

Mayors Message – Thanksgiving is quickly 

approaching, meaning holiday cooking and quality 

time with family & friends are around the corner.  It is 

easy to get caught up in the grocery shopping and 

prepping for guests and to forget about the true 

meaning of the holiday.  During this month we try to 

build gratitude and appreciation into our lives.  As 

we recount our blessings, we increase them.  

Thanksgiving offers a chance to slow down and 

practice gratitude for the things we cherish most. 

I have much to be grateful for. As your mayor, I am 

grateful for the wonderful citizens of our community 

and all you contribute to the quality of life we enjoy here. I am very grateful 

for our dedicated city councilmembers and city employees.  They care 

about the people who live here.  I am blessed to live in Hyrum, and in 

beautiful Cache Valley!  

Sincerely, 

Mayor Stephanie Miller 

Parking Restrictions - Winter parking restrictions begin November 1st. 

Parking is not allowed on city streets or within ten feet of roadway pavement 

in any municipal right-of-way between the hours of 12:00 midnight and 8:00 

a.m. unless such vehicle is in a driveway approach or otherwise parked 

behind the curb where curb exists.  This law allows for snow removal and is in 

effect between November 1st and April 1st, even when there is no snow. 

Election Notice - Hyrum City has canceled its Municipal Election that was 

to be held on November 2, 2021.  Pursuant to Utah Code 20A-1-206 since 

there are no municipal ballot propositions and all candidates are running 

uncontested for their respective offices including eligible write-in candidates 

(20A-9-601) the election is cancelled. Each candidate is considered to be 

elected to the office for which they had filed for and will take office in 

January 2022. 

Mayor Stephanie Miller – four year term; and  

City Council Members Paul C. James and 

Jared L. Clawson - two seats with four year terms. 

Hyrum City Residents will not receive a ballot in the mail, nor will there be a 

polling location at the City Office due to the Election being canceled. If you

need additional information or have questions, please contact Hyrum City Recorder Stephanie Fricke at 435-245-

6033, or by email sfricke@hyrumcity.com. 

“ALL WRAPPED UP” Annual Craft Fair – Mark your calendars and stop by the Hyrum City Senior Center 

on Friday, December 3rd from 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. and Saturday, December 4th from 9:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. for 

our annual craft fair. Gifts, baskets, quilts, treats, fully decorated Christmas Trees and much more. Everyone is 

invited and admission is FREE! 
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Senior Center News – The Senior Center is open to ALL seniors Monday-Friday from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. We serve 

lunch at noon, please RSVP to be added to our list 245-3570.  

Mondays – Pool 9:00 a.m.   

November 8: Breakfast & Bingo 10:30 a.m. 

  November 15: Craft Fair Preparation 9:30 a.m. 

  November 22: Craft Fair Preparation 9:30 a.m., Board Meeting 1:00 p.m. 

  November 29: Craft Fair Preparation 9:30 a.m.  
Tuesdays – Pool 9:00 a.m., Chair Yoga 9:30 a.m. 

  November 9: Tip Class 11:00 a.m. 

  November 16, 23, 30: Craft Fair Preparation. 

Wednesdays – November 3: Thanksgiving Feast 12:00 p.m. Cost $6. Limited seating, please RSVP. 

  November 10: Mary from CNS Veterans Program & singing by Colleen Gordon. 

  November 17: National Pie Day! Singing by Kristina Carter. 

Cuff Bracelets 12:40 p.m. Cost $3 per bracelet – please RSVP. 

Thursdays -  November 4,18: Craft Fair Preparation 10:00 a.m. 

  November 25: CLOSED – Happy Thanksgiving.  
Fridays – November 5: Blood Pressure Clinic by CNS 10:00 a.m. Bingo with Mary 10:45 a.m. 

November 12: Brown Bingo – wear brown & get a treat. 

November 19: White Elephant Bingo, bring a wrapped white elephant gift. 

Library News – Library Hours: Monday - Friday 10 a.m. – 7 p.m. and Saturday 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. The library will be 

closed November 11th in observance of Veterans Day as well as November 25th – 27th for the Thanksgiving Holiday. 

Contact us at 435-245-6411 or hyrumlibrary@gmail.com. The library is operating as normal; however, we encourage 

those who are feeling sick to stay home and utilize contactless hold pick-up. 

The memorial brick wall is filling up fast! We only have 30 bricks available.  Bricks can be purchased for $100. Stop by 

the library front desk and pick up a form before it’s too late. 

November Programs: Please refer to the community calendar, and social media @hyrumlibrary for more information 

about monthly programs including Teen & Family Programs. 

 Mondays: Toddler Time 10:30 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. (please choose one time to attend). 

 Wednesdays: Preschool Story Time 11:00 a.m. & 1:00 p.m. (please choose one time to attend). 

Story Time will be held outdoors while weather permits.  Once story time is moved indoors there will be 

a limit of 15 children per session. 

Friday, November 5: Magic Tree House Adventure Club – 3:30 p.m. #11 Lions at Lunchtime. (For grades 1-3 sign 

up is required & begins the Monday following the adventure club).  

Virtual Lego Club: Watch Social Media the last Monday of the month for the month’s theme.  Make your 

creation and post a picture on our Facebook page so we can see what you create. 

Museum News – Did you know that the Elite Hall boasts the only remaining usable spring dance floor in Utah? For 

over 100 years, eighty-four solid-steel springs “triple the pleasure of a fox trot or one-step” for dancers who travel from 

all over Utah and Idaho to “have the time of their lives.” There are still many fun events that happen at Elite Hall including 

monthly dances hosted by the USU Big Band Swing Club, featuring live music from the Cache Community Big Band. 

Throughout the winter, there are free family movies, and the building is open each morning Monday—Friday for 

walking. Rehabilitation work on the building will start again soon, so if you’re interested in helping or looking for a great 

community project to support through a year-end donation, contact Jami at the museum. All donations are tax-

deductible and will be permanently acknowledged on the donor wall. 

We are excited to host our annual Veterans Workshop for our Second Saturday event on November 13th from 10:00 

a.m. to 3:00 p.m. We have an archive of wonderful local veterans and want to add YOUR story. Bring your pictures, 

information, and anything else you’d like to include, and museum staff will be ready to help construct a scrapbook 

page or record an oral interview with you. Everything will be provided, we have recorders and questions ready to go, 

plus we’ll have special gifts for all veterans that visit the museum. If you are unable to join us on the 13th, but are 

interested in recording an oral history interview, please contact the museum at 245-0208 or museum@hyrumcity.com. 

Also, don’t forget you can experience the traveling exhibit from the Smithsonian, “H2O Today” during your visit! 

Join us at the museum for our Back in Time children’s activity to learn all the ways that Rivers Rock! on November 16th 

—18th from 1:00—1:30 p.m. each day. Things might get a little fishy as we discuss rivers and what keeps them healthy 

for all of us to enjoy. All children are welcome to participate, and signup is encouraged. 

Everyone is invited to the Elite Hall on Friday, November 19th for the season’s first FREE Family Movie Night. The movie will 

begin at 7:00 p.m. and we will be showing Raya and the Last Dragon. Wear your comfy clothes, bring your pillows, 

blankets, bean bags, camp chairs, etc. and your own dinner and/or treats. This is a free public event, and everyone is 

welcome! 

Please note that all visitors to the museum and our programs are welcome to wear masks and hand sanitizer is 

available. Please postpone your visit if you are sick. Also, the museum will be closed Thursday November 11th for 

Veterans Day and Thursday, November 25th for Thanksgiving. 
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